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Prpfessor K. Sitte
Department of Physics
Syracuse University
Syracuse 10, New Yoprk

S8o Paulo, September 8, 1953

Dear Professor Sitte: '5

. Thank you very muach for your letter of August
25¢ I heard from Professor Bexk in Rio, that everything is going to
be settled for your trip to Brazil in october. By the way, we would
1like to know the exact date and place of your arrivale.

We do not know if you would like to have an appartment as soon
as you arrive herej our suggestion would be to obtain a place for you
afid your family in a good "pensa@o" (boarding house) for a month or
s0. During that time you do not need to care about food or anything,
and may loock for an appartment. Now, this is only a smggestione. But
if you agrece,please reply imkediately so that we might be able to
meke the reservationse

As for the equipment you bring along, the best in order to avoid
trouble at the customs is to send at your name on care of the
gOnggﬂo NACIONAL DE PESQUISAS, Avenida Marechal Camara 350, Rio @

aneiroe

On the other hand, we are starting now the necessary steps to

" obtain a licence for reexportation of the material you bring as a

loan of Syracuse Universitye.

We are all very happy to have you among us in a near futurees
Hoping to meet you soon, I remain sincerely yours

Je lieyer




